
 

DECLARATION OF PUBLIC NOTICE 

City of Lynnwood 
 

Development and Business Services – Community Planning Division 

20816 44th Ave W Suite 230, Lynnwood, WA 98036 

(425)670-5410 | planning@lynnwoodwa.gov 

 

 

 

City of Lynnwood 2023 Amendments to the Comprehensive Plan 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that: 

The City of Lynnwood is now accepting requests to consider amendments to the City of Lynnwood 

Comprehensive Plan (“Plan”). This is the annual opportunity for the public to propose amendments to the Plan. 

By state law, amendments to the Plan generally may be considered only once a year. Lynnwood’s 

Comprehensive Plan is the official public policy document to guide the City’s growth and development over the 

coming years. 

 

Adopted by the City Council, the Plan contains text, statistics, and maps that are available for use by both the 

public and private sectors of Lynnwood. The Plan may be viewed on the City’s website (www.lynnwoodwa.gov). 

The deadline for filing for the 2023 amendment cycle is March 31, 2023. 

 

Contact: For more information about the Comprehensive Plan or the annual amendment process, or to file a 

suggested amendment or an amendment application, please contact Catherine Kato, Planner, Lynnwood 

Development and Business Services Department at 425-670-5045 or via email at ckato@lynnwoodwa.gov.  

 

Date of this Notice: January 30, 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:planning@lynnwoodwa.gov
http://www.lynnwoodwa.gov/
mailto:ckato@lynnwoodwa.gov


 

DECLARATION OF PUBLIC NOTICE (continued) 

City of Lynnwood 
 

 

 

Page 2 of 2  Updated October 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  


